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7th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This letter outlines the study leave arrangements for Year 11 

 

Congratulations to your child for their behaviour and attitude throughout the exams, which has been 

exemplary. We are extremely proud. However, there are still some exams remaining, so it is vital that 

they continue their mature approach during this time. 

 

 From Monday 10th June 

 

• From Monday 10th June your child will follow a timetable that is organised to prepare them for 

their specific exams. The timetable is attached with this letter 

• Your child will study from home if they do not have an exam or a revision session 

• If your child has an exam in the morning, they must attend school at 8:45am and assemble 

in the atrium as usual 

• If your child has an exam in the afternoon, they must arrive no later than 12:45pm. If they 

would like lunch in the canteen they must arrive at 12:15pm. Those entitled to free school meals 

will still have access to them 

• Students can go home to study after an exam has finished and if they do not have another 

exam or revision session that day 

• Full school uniform must be worn at all times. This includes our high expectations 

around make-up, jewellery and school shoes 

• Our high expectations around behaviour remain the same 

On Monday 10th June, your child is allowed to bring a spare school shirt. After the maths exam, students 

will have the opportunity to sign these shirts.  

 

GCSE results are available for collection on Thursday 22nd August from 09:30am at school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout the exams and we wish your child the best of luck. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mr P Greenhalgh 

 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


